

From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 1/31/2011 5:01:03 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Our latest plan

Paul,

It looks like we won't be ready until Wednesday to announce the reductions in pressure. We need the extra time to prepare a plan for warning customers about possible curtailments and assembling materials to address likely questions from the press.

We still plan to send you the status report on records and the results of our leak survey tomorrow.

Can you wait until Wednesday before sharing anything externally about over-pressurization events?
Tom